Paul Kubista
160 Truffula Trail

Orono, MN 55356

Paul.kubista@longlakefire.org

Dear Chief Heiland,

| am submitting this letter of resignation from my position of firefighter for the Long Lake Fire
Department. My last day will be Sunday September 30™, 2023.

I'have enjoyed working for the Long Lake Fire Department for the past ten years. | have worked hard to
serve the cities of Long Lake, Orono, Minnetonka Beach and Medina.

I wish all of my brothers and sisters the best in the upcoming years and | will definitely see you around.
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